
 

 Upcoming Holidays  

Please note: Our offices will 

be closed for these upcoming 

holidays:  

December 25, 2019 

January 1, 2020 
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IMPORTANT RENEWAL PUBLICATION NOTICE  

All Non-Class C liquor Licenses will expire May 1, 2020. Therefore, li-

censees will need to be renewed by April 30, 2020.  

As clerk, you are responsible to fulfill the renewal notice requirements 

as set forth in sec. 53-135.01 of the Liquor Control Act.   

Publication should be made one time between January 10, 2020 and 

January 30, 2020 in a legal newspaper or general circulation in your 

city, town or county. You are not required to file a copy of the notice 

with the Liquor Commission.  

Renewal Forms will be mailed to you the first week of February to dis-

tribute to your license holders and keep on file. Please encourage li-

censees to renew promptly and use the ON-LINE RENEWAL OPTION 

located on our website.  

53-135.01. Retail licenses; renewal; notice.  

The city, village, or county clerk shall cause to be published in a legal 

newspaper in or of general circulation in such city, village, or county, 

one time between January 10 and January 30 of each year.  

NOTICE OF RENEWAL OF RETAIL LIQUOR LICENSE  

Notice is hereby given pursuant to section 53-135.01 that a liquor li-

cense may be automatically renewed for one year from May 1, 2020 for 

the following retail liquor licensee:  

(Name of Licensee) (Address of licensed premises)  

Notice is hereby given that written protests to the issuance of auto-

matic renewal of license may be filed by any resident of the city 

(village or county) on or before February 10, 2020 in the office of the 

city (village or county) clerk and that in the event protests are filed by 

three or more such persons, hearing will be had to determine whether 

continuation of the license should be allowed.  

(Name)  

City (village or county) Clerk  

Upon the conclusion of any hearing required by this section, the local 

governing body may request a licensee to submit an application as 

provided in section 53-135.  

Please help us to remind the licensees to renew on-line.   Also, please 

call our office if you are interested in having your local fees paid on-

line thru the NLCC renewal system.   

 

 



Special Designated License Reminders: 

Please make sure to contact Mary Beth or Michelle if you have email 

address changes. 

 

 

 

 


